
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of January 4, 2021

And the Word became flesh and lived among us, and we have seen his 
glory, the glory as of a father’s only son, full of grace and truth. John 1:14 

Almighty and merciful God, we thank you for blessing us in Christ with 
every spiritual blessing. Amen. (Ephesians 1:3)

Weekly Calendar 
	

TUESDAY (1/5)  
6:00PM MUSIC PRACTICE
	 	
SUNDAY (1/10) 
9:30AM ONLINE WORSHIP

Last week — In review
Hope you all had a wonderful New Year!

Sunday, December 3 we worshiped online at 9:30am. Pastor Doug delivered 
the sermon, ‘‘The Party of Life’’, with a text from John 1:1-9, 10-18. To read a 
full copy of the sermon, please visit our website www.federatedff.org

This week — Looking ahead
Church Office: The church office is back open this week. Our hours still 
remain M-Th 10am-2pm and Fri 9am-12pm. 
 
Women’s Bible study: We will have no Women’s Bible Study this week. We 
will meet again in mid January. If you would like to be apart of this Bible Study 
please, contact Karen at kmad@prtel.com

Confirmation: We will have no confirmation this Wednesday the 6th. 

Annual Meeting: The annual meeting of the congregation will be held Sunday, 
January 31 at 10:30am. This will be a hybrid meeting and members may 
participate in-person at Federated or online via Zoom.

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
 
Please keep Carri Thompson and Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your 
thoughts and prayers.   

Our Condolences to the family of Jim Worner who passed away on January 
3rd. 
 
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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